
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 51/ 2023 

TRIMINGHAM ROAD, PAGET PARISH 

WALLWORK ALONG THE ROAD EDGE 

COMMENCING THURSDAY, JULY 27th, 2023 THROUGH FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 15th, 2023 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform motorists and pedestrians that WALL WORKS are taking 

place on Trimingham Road along the sidewalk just south of Crow Lane roundabout on the crest of this hill. 

Motorists are advised to use caution as they travel pass the wall work site on Trimingham Road, Paget 

Parish. 

Road warning signs will be installed on the road by Ministry of Public Works representatives through 

cones, road marking and road signs when loading and unloading deliveries for the work site. There is no 

lane closure planned for this work but motorists should use caution while the works take place. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the public and apologizes for any 

inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, contact Curtis J Charles PE, Construction and 

Maintenance Engineer for the Ministry of Public Works on #501-3036. 

Dated this )~ day of July 2023 

By Order _ _ _ )--_·-_______________ _ 

Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 

Minister of Public Works 


